
 

 

 

          

 
 

2025 AGRICULTURAL PEST CONTROL PILOT 
ONLINE REGISTRATION NOTICE 

 

 

Dear Pest Control Pilot, 

 

This letter is to inform you that the registration allowing your Pest Control Pilot operations 

in San Bernardino County will expire on December 31, 2024. You must register by 

January 1, 2025, in order to continue your business in San Bernardino County during the 

2025 calendar year. 

 

The link to the Pest Control Aircraft Pilot Online Registration form (PDF) is shown below. 
Completely fill out the form, including Journeyman information for Apprentice pilots. 
 

Do not attempt to register if you do not have a current and valid APC card. 
 

The Registration form may be found at: 
 

http://cms.sbcounty.gov/awm/EnvironmentalProtectionDivision.aspx 
 

The site will allow you to submit the form via email, but you may also print out the form 

and then scan and email a copy of the form to us at awm@awm.sbcounty.gov. 
 

There is NO FEE for registration with San Bernardino County because registrations for 
Pest Control Aircraft Pilots working in San Bernardino County will only be accepted 
electronically. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Hamp Conners 
Deputy Agricultural Commissioner/Sealer 
 

Agriculture / Weights & Measures 
Community Services Group 

 

Brady Gergovich 
 Agricultural Commissioner/Sealer 
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